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Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year!  We are excited for the opportunity to serve your 
children.  Our incredible staff and students worked very hard and made outstanding educational 
progress during last years’ difficult situation.  The daily activities and interactions between 
students and staff were truly engaging.  The tremendous effort by our staff through their 
dedicated commitment to students was inspiring. 
 
As we return to school at Muleshoe ISD, we recognize that all are excited to get back to “the way 
it used to be”, however many still have reservations.  Student health and safety is still the 
priority.  We remain committed to supporting your student’s learning, as well as his or her 
safety. 
 
Muleshoe students are on the rise!  Students are engaged in academic strength daily.  Our staff 
have a growth mindset to encourage students, both in academics and character.  We ask each 
child to be respectful, truthful, and obedient as we build the future, one student at a time. 
 
Our Muleshoe High School has been nominated as a Blue Ribbon High School!  A well-
deserved honor for our school.  We are also constructing the new Heathington Activity Center. 
 
Please be praying for our students and staff as we enter into a great school year! 
 
“For God has not given us a spirit of fear, but of power and of love and of a sound mind.” 

2 Timothy 1:7 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
R. L. Richards, Ed. D. 
Superintendent 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“We’re Building the Future, One Student at a Time” 
 


